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TO: 		Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM: 	Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

DATE: 		April 18, 2024

SUBJECT: 	Redistricting of Ballard Ln., Roundtop Rd., and Knollwood Ln. from Hwy 210 to Lincoln Parkway from Creekside Elementary to Lincoln Trail Elementary


FACTS/DISCUSSION:

Our community is experiencing significant growth.  As we redistrict for this growth, our transportation department is consolidating routes to increase the efficiency of bus routes and student travel time.  

Addresses surrounding parts of Ballard Ln., Roundtop Rd., and Knollwood Ln. from Hwy 210 to Lincoln Parkway are currently districted for Creekside Elementary.  By redistricting these addresses to Lincoln Trail Elementary, our bussing routes will be much more efficient.  In times with fewer drivers, it is a necessity to be as efficient as possible with our routes.  These changes do not affect the middle or high school feeder pattern.  

RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the redistricting of Ballard Ln., Roundtop Rd., and Knollwood Ln. from Hwy 210 to Lincoln Parkway from Creekside Elementary to Lincoln Trail Elementary.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the redistricting of Ballard Ln., Roundtop Rd., and Knollwood Ln. from Hwy 210 to Lincoln Parkway from Creekside Elementary to Lincoln Trail Elementary.

